FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

PRESS STATEMENT

FAKE ADVERT ON 2022 SCHOOL CERTIFICATE EXAMINER TRAINING
CIRCULATING ON SOCIAL MEDIA

Tuesday, 22" March 2022. The Examinations Council of Zambia (ECZ)

Lusaka,
forms

has noted with concern, an advert circulating on some social media plat
requesting teachers to apply for the School Certificate examiner training with a

deadline of 318t March 2022.

We hereby wish to put it on record that ECZ has not advertised any such training for
examiners. Therefore, we urge all our stakeholders to disregard the advert that is
circulating on social media.

Further, we wish to advise that should the need arise to train examiners, ECZ shall
communicate through the established structures in the Ministry of Education at
Provincial, District and School levels.

We caution teachers to be alert when such information is circulated and to always
verify with ECZ to avoid being defrauded by unscrupulous individuals.

As ECZ, we remain committed to our mandate and providing educational
assessments of comparable international standards.
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